
 

 

 
120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 

Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 
Tel: (416) 644-1568 

Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 

October 4, 2012 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0031 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3, I am writing to advise that Goldcorp will attend the technical 
conference on October 12, 2012 for the purpose of asking follow-up questions to Hydro One's responses 
to Goldcorp's interrogatories. All of those questions will pertain to issue 11:  
 
"Are the amounts proposed for rate base in 2013 and 2014 appropriate?"  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

  
 


